
 

 

 

 

 

October 4, 2017 

 

MEMO TO: All Buffalo Teachers  

FROM:  Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

RE:  Late Busses & Follow Up - As Per My September 27, 2017 Memo 

Thank you for your responses relating to late busses.  

Some schools have not included the scheduled arrival times. Please make sure that you have included that 

information. 
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